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RAMAPO COLLEGE DISCUSSES THE AFFORDABLE HEALTHCARE 
ACT WITH DR. JAIME TORRES, REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF 

U.S. HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 
Panel Discussion with Ramapo Faculty, Q&A with Students 

 
(MAHWAH, NJ) – Members of the media are invited to attend a panel discussion that will examine the 
Affordable Healthcare Act with faculty from Ramapo College and Dr. Jaime Torres, Regional Director 
of the New York Regional Office for Health and  Human Services. 
 
The discussion will take place from 1 to 2 p.m. on Thursday, March 27 in the Trustees Pavilion on 
the Ramapo College Campus. 
 
For more information, please contact Stephen Hudik at shudik@ramapo.edu or at 201-684-7845. 
	
  
 

# # # # 

Ranked by U.S. News & World Report as sixth in the Best Regional Universities North category for 
public institutions, Ramapo College of New Jersey is often viewed as a private college. This is, in part, 
due to its unique interdisciplinary academic structure, its size of approximately 6,000 students and its 
pastoral setting in the foothills of the Ramapo Mountains on the New Jersey/New York border. 

Established in 1969, Ramapo College offers bachelor’s degrees in the arts, business, humanities, social 
sciences and the sciences, as well as in professional studies, which include nursing and social work. In 
addition, Ramapo College offers courses leading to teacher certification at the elementary and secondary 
levels. The College also offers seven graduate programs as well as articulated programs with Rutgers, 
The State University of New Jersey, New York Chiropractic College, New York University College of 
Dentistry, SUNY State College of Optometry and New York College of Podiatric Medicine. 

	
  


